Branchville-Georgetown Sewer Feasibility Study RFQ

Q&A
6/26/24
1. Q: How involved will the Town of Redding and Ridgefield be in the evaluation of submittals?
A: Both the Town of Redding and the Town of Ridgefield will be involved, as this study
is being conducted on behalf of them. A Project Advisory Committee (PAC) has been
established consisting of representatives from each Town.

2. Q:What are WestCOG’s concerns with the initial pipeline route suggested?

A: One of the tasks WestCOG is asking a consultant to perform is to refine the
proposed sewer route.

3. Q: Would WestCOG consider an extension of the deadline?

A: Yes, WestCOG has extended the deadline for submissions until Monday, July 22" at
gamET.



